
 

22 March 2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Today the IB have announced that the May 2020 diploma examinations will not take place as 
planned; they have yet to make a decision on the MYP on-screen examinations. The IB went 
on to say that further details as to how diploma students will now be assessed will be coming 
shortly. This has come as a shock to many students and their teachers and our thoughts are 
with them. As soon as we hear more, we will communicate this with you. 

Tomorrow will see our first full week of online learning. This is new for both students and 
teachers, so please keep us informed as to how you think it is going. We can all learn from 
each other at this time. As planned, we will start our quarter three break on Saturday 28th 
March and return to online learning on 15th April. If we can reopen, we will be resuming 
face-to-face classes on 20th April. 

Warm regards and stay healthy. 
Anna Marsden 
Director 

 


